
Dear Students and esteemed Parents

As we embark on another chapter of our shared journey in education I extend my heartfelt
greetings to each of you. Our school thrives on the collective spirit of curiosity, collaboration
and commitment that unites us as a community.  

Dear students, you are the heart of this institution. Embrace every opportunity to learn, grow
and challenge yourselves. Remember, every small effort contributes to your larger dreams.
Let kindness, respect and perseverance guide your actions both inside and outside the
classroom.  

Dear parents, your unwavering support is the cornerstone of our success. Together, we aim
to nurture not just academic excellence but also values that shape responsible and
compassionate individuals. Your partnership inspires us to strive for greater heights in
fostering a positive learning environment.  

Let us move forward with optimism and determination, ensuring this year becomes a
tapestry of achievements, memories and growth for all.  

Warm regards 
Shalini Narang

Dyal Singh Public School 
Sector-7, Karnal

MARCH, 2025



GENDER SENSITIVITY: EDUCATING FOR EQUALITYGENDER SENSITIVITY: EDUCATING FOR EQUALITY

HAPPINESS BEGINS WITHIN : CULTIVATING JOY IN LIFE & TEACHINGHAPPINESS BEGINS WITHIN : CULTIVATING JOY IN LIFE & TEACHING

The School organized an In-house session on "Finding Happiness,"  for the
teachers of the School as well as for the staff of Prakash Public School, Karnal led

by Ms. Ambika Kapil (PGT English). Emphasizing self-awareness, gratitude and
mindfulness, she highlighted stress reduction, self-acceptance and a positive

mindset. The interactive session empowered educators with strategies to enhance
well-being fostering happiness in both personal lives and classrooms.

The School organized a session on Gender sensitivity
conducted by Ms. Ambika Kapil (PGT English). Staff

members explored gender vs. sex, inclusive teaching
and positive classroom interactions through

presentations and videos. The session emphasized
fostering gender awareness and equality in education

making it an insightful experience.



COLOURS OF JOY: HOLI CELEBRATION BY THE PRE-PRIMARY WINGCOLOURS OF JOY: HOLI CELEBRATION BY THE PRE-PRIMARY WING

The CoderOgres India Contest honored exceptional students from Classes 7 and
8 for their dedication to online coding sessions. Winners were selected based

on punctuality, attendance, assignments and quizzes.  
In Batch 1, the Batch Stars of November were Aayushi, Navya, Jeevika, Pravni and

Vedansh while the Batch Stars of December included Aayushi, Japnoor Kaur,
Karmaditya, Vedansh, Savya and Prateek (consolation).  

For Batch 2, the Batch Stars of November were Arnav Sharma, Ishika Pandey,
Vani Kathuria, Nishant Sharma and Yashika Sharma. Principal Ms. Shalini Narang

appreciated the students’ hard work and encouraged them to continue their
learning journey with the same passion and commitment.

CODING EXCELLENCE: CELEBRATING YOUNG INNOVATORS

The Pre-Primary Wing celebrated Holi with vibrant
colours, laughter and joy. Children enjoyed eco-friendly

festivities with flower petals, music and dance. Teachers
emphasized the festival’s significance promoting love

and unity. The celebration fostered creativity and
cultural awareness leaving the little ones with cherished

memories of fun and togetherness.



CYBER AWARENESS : THE KEY TO DIGITAL SAFETYCYBER AWARENESS : THE KEY TO DIGITAL SAFETY

A MUSICAL SALUTE  TO THE NATION: NAVAL SYMPHONIC ORCHESTRA 2025

Students from Classes VIII, IX and XI along with four teachers, attended the Naval
Symphonic Orchestra 2025 at Bharat Mandapam, Delhi. The event featured a

documentary on INSV Tarini, mesmerizing musical performances and a speech by
Defence Minister Mr. Rajnath Singh. It was an enriching experience for all.

The School organized a “Cyber Jagrookta” session led
by Mr. Nikhil (PGT Computer Science) for all the staff
members. The session highlighted cyber threats like

phishing, ransomware and identity theft stressing data
protection and online safety to prevent financial and

personal risks.



 Principal Ms. Shalini Narang attended the CBSE Induction Training for Principals
(21st–22nd March 2025), which focused on OASIS, SARAS and the CBSE Training

Portal. The sessions enhanced understanding of digital governance, compliance,
affiliation and academic resources ensuring effective school administration and

adherence to CBSE guidelines.

EMPOWERING LEADERSHIP THROUGH DIGITAL GOVERNANCE

The School organized Yoga Sessions
 (March 24-27, 2025) for teachers, promoting holistic
well-being. Led by Ms. Rubbal the sessions fostered

relaxation, balance and rejuvenation. Educators
embraced mindfulness, leaving inspired to prioritize

self-care amidst life’s challenges.

YOGA: THE JOURNEY OF THE SELF, THROUGH THE SELF, TO THE SELF

Ms. Mayra Kardwal of Class IX has been awarded
with the INSPIRE MANAK award . She received ₹10,000

for 2024-25 to develop a Science project and
participate in the District Level Exhibition & Project

Competition (DLEPC) to be organised by District
Education Authority.

CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT



INNOVATION IN AGRICULTURE & DAIRY: THE FUTURE OF SUSTAINABILITYINNOVATION IN AGRICULTURE & DAIRY: THE FUTURE OF SUSTAINABILITY

STAY SAFE, STAY SECURE: CYBER AWARENESS FOR ALL

Principal Ms. Shalini Narang attended 
“The Cyber Jagrookta” camp led by Dr. Shakti Arora at PIET,
Panipat. The session covered cyber threats like phishing,
malware and ransomware emphasizing strong passwords

and two-factor authentication. It enriched participants’
cybersecurity awareness equipping them with essential

digital safety skills for a secure online experience.

Principal Ms. Shalini Narang attended the NDRI Dairy Mela and Agri Expo at Karnal to
explore advancements in Genetic engineering, Dairy microbiology and Sustainable
farming. The event highlighted innovations in livestock research, vermicomposting
and milk safety. Principal's insights will aid in guiding students towards emerging

career opportunities in agriculture and dairy sciences.

The final exams concluded successfully and the results showcased students’
dedication and perseverance. With outstanding performances they passed with flying
colours. Wishing the students continued success in the next academic session. May

they strive for excellence and achieve new milestones in their journey ahead!

SUCCESS IS THE SUM OF SMALL EFFORTS REPEATED DAILY


